

Tom Edwards <tedwards@sccsarasota.com>

Southern Cross

3 messages

Hilda Puckett <Hilda-Puckett@smh.com>
To: Jim Bugyis <Jim-Bugyis@smh.com>
Co: Tom Edwards <tedwards@sccsarasota.com>

Mon, Jul 20, 2015 at 11:25 AM

Hi Jim.

I just wanted to thank you again for all your help in getting suite #504 up and running. We are pretty much done now except for art work that should arrive in the next few weeks.

I know first hand that we normally hear complaints about what went wrong, so I wanted to make sure to share our successes too. I want to give a huge "thank you" to Southern Cross, they did an excellent job despite the condensed timeline. This was largely due to their project manager Tom Edwards who was professional, responsive and involved in every detail of the project. I am very pleased with the results and I would highly recommend them for future projects.

Have a great Monday!

Hilda

Hilda Puckett, BS, CMPE

Practice Manager

First Physicians Group

Sarasota Memorial Health Care System

Internal Medicine

General Surgery

Orthopedic Trauma Surgery

Office: 941 917-2141 * Cell: 941- 544-4427

Email: hilda-puckett@smh.com